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Our Next Annual General Meeting will be held on 

Wednesday 25th September at 6pm within the Reception classrooms 

 

Your PTA needs you!! 
On the 25th September 2019 at 6pm we will be holding our annual AGM Meeting within the Reception Classrooms 

at School.  We will need to elect a new Chair Person at this meeting in order for the PTA to continue running. 

If you are enthusiastic, organised and wanting to make a difference in your child’s school then WE NEED YOU!! 

Please take serious consideration into this role as without a Chair the PTA will no longer run.  The benefits that the 

PTA offer the school and children are so valuable and would be sadly missed by all. 

The PTA run many events throughout the school year such as disco’s, Christmas Fayre, Summer Fate and more with 

the aim of raising funds to supply items to the school and to aid the pupils learning.  The main committee organise 

these event and run them together with assistance from our wonderful school staff and parent volunteers. 

If you think you could make a difference, please do consider this opportunity and come along to our AGM meeting. 

Please feel free to contact us via email on pta@goosewell.plymouth.sch.uk for further details about this exciting 

opportunity. 
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